
Be On the Look Out - BOLO

The Department’s organizational philosophy centers around the concept of community-based,
grass roots, and customer service policing. Organizational programs are focused upon and
provided for in this vein. Everything throughout the Department is developed and implemented
with the objective of enhancing partnerships with residents, business, civic organizations, and
the school district. The community and the Department believe the programs increase
relationships between the Department, community organizations and the general public. Its
success is measured in the reduction of criminal activity.

While out riding, biking, walking or skating in your neighborhood pay attention to suspicious
activity.  Citizens play an important role in our community. If you observe any kind of activity
that may seem questionable, please call the Logan Police or the Hocking County Sheriff’s Office.

http://www.cityofloganohio.com/police-department/page/be-look-out-bolo

